
 

Response to a communication from the Hellenic Capital Market Commission 

 

 
MYTILINEOS HOLDINGS S.A., in response to the communication of the Hellenic 

Capital Market Commission of 7.10.2016, concerning the announcement posted 

on the Company’s website with the title “Long-term electricity supply agreement 

between the PPC and Aluminium of Greece”, informs investors that there is no 

impact on the Company’s financial results for the period from 01.01.2014 to 

30.06.2016. 

 

 


